August 22", 2025

Welcome Back

Thanks so much to everyone who came to our Back to School Night! It was
awesome to see so many of you there, and we loved meeting all the amazing
students and parents. We're super excited about this school year and can’t wait to
“Soar into Awesomeness!”

Assessments

Beginning of the year Math and
Reading tests will start next week.
These initial assessments help us
to see where students are and
how to best help them moving
forward,

dave the Date

We are thrilled to share that the PTA
will be hosting our PTA Fun Run/
Carnival! Join us on **Friday,
September 12th**, for an evening filled
with excitement.
Highlights of the event will include:

e A **Silent Auction**

e **Bounce Houses**

o **Games**

e A **Dunk Tank**
This is a fantastic opportunity to
connect with others, have a great time,
and enjoy an unforgettable night!

Upcoming Events

e September 1*' - Labor Day, No School

e September 12 - PTA Fun Run/Carnival

e September 15" - 19" - Kindness Week

e October 1** & 2™ - Parrent Teacher
Conferences

e October 13 thru 15™ - Ribbon Week

e October 14™ - School Picture Day

e October 15" -Walk to School Day

e October 31t - Halloween Parade;€
AM

You can nominate a teacher or staff
memeber that has made a
difference in our school. Anyone s
welcome to submit a shoutout.
Please use the link attached here or
in this email.


https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dPKcPX5U9UqN3gGmNuC2B2jYRHdNFEVFqQbY2NlNtgdUMDBHSThMOEVBTEE0R1kwSlpBSkY2WEkzUS4u

MESA STEM Club

(Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math)

Island View Elementary has created a MESA STEM club for fifth and sixth-
grade students. MESA STEM Club will offer hands-on experience in
science, technology, engineering, and math.

We will be meeting every Tuesday after school from 3:35-4:20 in the
Cafeteria. See the list below for meeting dates:

o September 16, 23, 30
o October 7, 14, 21, 28
o November4, 11, 18

Busing will not be provided. Transportation of your student after the program needs to be
arranged by parents.

To help us plan our activities and let the MESA STEM teacher know who has permission to stay
after school, please fill out and return the attached permission slip.

The STEM Club advisor will be Megan Porter. If you need to contact her with any questions or
concerns, please email either meporter@dsdmail.net

Look for more information coming
soon!!!!
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